“Attention Cadets”
Upcoming Passport Laws will require passports for all travel outside the USA.

The USAF Academy has scheduled Passport Days for you in August, Specifically August 22, 23 & 24 are designed as passport days.

The US Postal Service will set up tables at the Cadet Post Office near the Service window to take photos and process your passports.
Please bring the following documentation:

1). Certified copy of your birth certificate

2). Drivers License 

3). Military Identification

The scheduled time for processing your passport applications will be between the hours of 08:00 am and 15:00 pm.

The sign up sheets are located at the Service window and scheduling will be on a first come first serve basis.
Should you have questions you may contact Marcy Reyes, the Supervisor of Customer Services at (719) 472-0510.

